
EXNORA 
 
NSS and Student Exnora of our college held a meeting on 01.08.2019 to explain the 

importance of organic farming to our students. Dr. Kannan, Former Associate Professor, 

Tamil Nadu Agricultural University, Tiruchirappalli was the chief guest. More than 200 

students took part in the meeting and they were told about the practices in Organic 

farming.  The chief guest in his address told them the difference between organic farming 

and the chemical farming which most of the farmers do with the help of fertilizers and 

pesticides nowadays.  He cautioned the audience of the ill effects caused by the intake of 

agricultural products from chemical dependent farms.  He also told the students how they 

can do their part in promoting organic farming in their household by setting up either a 

terrace garden or organic garden in their home.  It was a very useful session for the 

students. Dr. B. Sekar, Programme Officer, Unit I,  and Dr. V. Srividhya, Programme Officer, 

NSS Unit II, made the arrangements.  

 


